
From the Jesuit Schools Network
in  USA  to  the  Ignatian  Way  in
Spain
24 Jesuit educators and friends & Fr Jose Luis Iriberri, SJ began the Camino
Ignaciano 2023 last May. We spent time at the birthplace of Saint Ignatius in the
town of  Azpeitia.  We concluded our  first  day with  Mass  in  the room where
Ignatius recovered from his injuries and began his conversion. Seven current
Georgetown Prep teachers and two former GP teachers are part of this 2023
Camino and they shared their experience. Buen Camino Pilgrims!

Continue reading the experience and photos, click here
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